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May 17, 2021 

 

 

Dear Frontier Parents: 

 

The Erie County COVID transmission rate has dropped and we are now considered in an 

“orange “ zone.  This allows the middle school & high school students to return to five-

day/week, in-person instruction. 

 

Frontier School District will begin classes this Thursday, May 20, 2021.  All students receiving 

virtual education classes will remain in place for the duration of the school year.  Transportation 

information will be sent to the building principal by Tuesday afternoon and then be provided to 

the students. 

 

In our last survey for middle school parents, over 70% indicated that they could drive their 

children to school.  We would appreciate it if you could transport your child(ren) to school. 

 

It may take several days to achieve relative normalcy but our first priority is to make this 

transition as smooth and safe as possible.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, patience and cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
C. Douglas Whelan, Ed. D. 

Interim Superintendent  

  


